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12th November 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 10 - ‘A Christmas Carol’ at the Everyman Theatre 
 
We have arranged an exciting opportunity for students in Year 10 to see Charles Dickens’ ‘A Christmas Carol’ on 
Friday 10th December at the Everyman Theatre in Cheltenham. A coach will leave school at 1:30PM and take us 
to The Everyman Theatre where we will see a performance in their studio. The coach will return to school at 4:55 
PM.  

The cost of the theatre visit is £16.86 and includes all transport, admittance and insurance.  

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete the Google Form by Friday 19th November. 
Payment can be made by ParentPay and the payment will be added to your ParentPay account on completion of 
this form. If you are unable to pay via ParentPay please email admin@rednockschool.org.uk to arrange an 
alternative payment method. 

For those students who are eligible for Pupil Premium funding and require financial assistance to attend this trip, 
please indicate this on the Google Form. 

A Christmas Carol is a key GCSE text and as such it would really help your son / daughter to see it performed as 
well as giving them a wonderful opportunity to take part in a truly great experience. 

Tickets are limited and on a first come first served principle. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Daniel Luke  
Teacher of English / Trip Organiser 
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